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Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Guy Dore
6910 Hart Ln 506

Austin, TX 78731-4157

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position
Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country’s already
weakened economy.

Sincerely,

Guy Dore


